
Preparation for Cockroach Control and Treatment 

Service Date and Time:                                                    
Unit(s):                                                            

On the above date a technician from EAKO Pest Control (508.588.5897) will be treating for 
cockroaches. Prior to the treatment the following preparations are necessary to achieve proper control. 
The following methods will be used to minimize pesticide hazards. If you have any health concerns that 
restricts the use of any pesticides or controls listed below, please contact management and show this 
notice to your physician.

How to Prepare for the Service:

Please have all lower kitchen and bathroom cabinets cleared out of any items in order for the technician 
to inspect. This includes the bottom shelves of food storage areas and the floors of the kitchen closets. 
Any areas with roach activity must be cleared out. Cover all exposed food and food utensils. Do not 
leave food or food utensils out on kitchen counter. Cover and unplug any fish tanks/bowls. If deemed 
necessary to spray, the technician may ask that pets and tenants leave the unit for up to 3 hours.

If you are experiencing cockroach activity, please leave a detailed note on the kitchen counter describing 
exactly what you are seeing and where you are seeing the activity.     

The Materials Applied: (may include one or more of the following): 
●Demand CS spray (lambda-cyhalothrin, EPA reg # 100-1066)
●Gentrol insect growth regulator (hydroprene, EPA reg # 2724-351)
●Borid (orthoboric acid EPA reg # 9444-129) 
●Vendetta Nitro (clothianidin, pyriproxyfen, EPA reg # 1021-2796)
●Tempo Dust (cyfluthrin, EPA reg # 3125-569)

MB 72 Glue Boards (non-toxic, EPA exempt ● *CONTAINS PEANUT IN GLUE*)

If  you have a health condition that is especially sensitive to certain pest  control  procedures,  please 
contact your physician and review this notice with your doctor.  Your unit will be re-treated under a 
follow-up schedule and you will be notified of future treatments in advance. 

Your cooperation in preparing for this service is helpful to you and your neighbors. This service is being 
provided by the management so that everyone can live free of pest problem.  

                        If you have any questions, please contact your property management office.

Thank You


